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Visitors to Tillamook County Coast utilize more than 35% of the sheriff, ambulance, 

police, search and rescue services. Tillamook county is a large geographical region 

with a small population. The county needs to be able to meet the safety needs of 

visitors at the same time serving the local permanent residents.  Without visitors 

helping to pay for the services they need, there is not enough funding to support the 

safety/emergency services in Tillamook county. I highly recommend support for HW 

3556 


